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Dr. Edward A. Martell [National Center for Atmospheric Research n
P.O. Box 3000 f

Boulder, Colorado 80307
I

Dear Dr. Martell:
|
9

Enclosed is a copy of the Draft GEIS on Uranium Milling as requested in i
your May 22, 1980 letter. Also, I have added your name to the distribution [
list for the Final GEIS.
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The coments received are available for copying at 86 per page in the fNuclear Regulatory Comission's Public Document Room,1717 H Street, N.W., s
Washington, D.C. 20555. There are approximately 2,000 pages of comments, i
Please reference the project number (M-25) on any request to the PDR. i

.

- If I can be of any further assistance, please call me (301/427-4107)'.

Sincerely, !

'

Betty Fisher, Licensing Assistant
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

Enclosure:
Draft GEIS
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